
THE MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY  
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION OF TITLE VI PROGRAM RIGHTS 

The Mississippi Department of Public Safety operates its programs and services without regard 
to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act.  Any person 
who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title 
VI may file a complaint with the Mississippi Department of Public Safety. 

For more information on the Mississippi Department of Public Safety’s civil rights program, and 
to file a complaint, visit www.dps.ms.gov; contact 601-987-1516; or email sferriss@dps.ms.gov.   

A complainant may file a complaint directly with the US Department of Justice by contacting 
the USDOJ, Civil Rights Division, Attention: Federal Coordination and Compliance Section-NWB, 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Washington, DC  20530. 
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